U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs Sepulveda ACC VA GLA HCS

Veterans Health Administration 16111 Plummer St
Voluntary Service Sepulveda, CA 91343-2036
February 17,2017 In Reply Refer To: 691A4/135A

California Trucking Association, Kern Unit
California Trucking Association

4148 East Commerce Way

Sacramento, CA 95834

Dear California Trucking Association:

On behalf of the VA Bakersfield Outpatient Clinic patients and staff, we would like to extend our
appreciation to you for your donation of 250 hot dogs, buns, containers, condiments and drinks for the
National Salute to Veterans. We appreciate the members of the Kern unit preparing and serving 250
meals to Veterans at the Bakersfield OPC National Salute to Veteran event on 2/16/17.

It is through the efforts of community partners like you that allow us to continue the quality care and
services that we seek to provide our deserving Veterans. We look forward to the opportunity to work
with you again for future events.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Urne Koo dut

Anne Seydel, BOPC Volunteer Service Representative

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any
goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution."



